Monson, David C.

From: Gallion, Joshua C. <jcgallion@nd.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 11:30 AM

To: Monson, David C.

Cc: Vigesaa, Donald W.; Ludwig, Brianna S.
Subject: SB 2004 - Auditor's Office Budget

Rep. Monson,

Can we find time to visit regarding the proposed amendments? | am concerned with some of the discussion and unintended consequences of what is being
introduced. It's important to make sure the cost of audit’s don’t continue to rise due to legislative action while we keep building a positive environment for state
employees to continue providing valuable audit services across North Dakota.

Thanks,
Josh

Joshua C. Gallion
State Auditor

_ Office of the
4 State Auditor

600 E. Boulevard Ave Dept 117, Bismarck, ND 58505
(i @ Phone: 701.328.4780 Website: nd.gov/auditor
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